
VILMAR WOMEN’S FELLOWSHIP NOTES: MARCH 2024

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY
Women’s Bible study will be held on Tuesday, 
March 5 at 9 a.m., in the church fellowship 
hall. Margaret DeBower will lead the study 
and Carol Seehusen will serve.  

ALTAR COMMITTEE
The altar committee for March is Ken and 
Margaret DeBower. We appreciate your will-
ingness to serve in this way. 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE
Sunshine Committee for March will be Barb 
Meyer and Margaret DeBower.

BIRTHDAYS
March 16:	 Jean Arjes, 19183 Pearl Lane, 
		  Allison, IA 50602
March 18:	 Harold Kruse, 900 7th St.,
		  Allison, IA 50602
March 19:	 Dean Westendorf, 900 7th St.,
		  Allison, IA 50602
March 21:	 Betty Debner, 15354 Jay Ave., 
		  Greene, IA 50636
If you or someone you know is 75 or older, let 
Margaret DeBower know.

BINGO
Vilmar is in charge of BINGO at the Allison 
nursing home on Thursday, March 7 at 1:30 
p.m. We need volunteers to help. If you are 
interested in participating, contact Betty 
Rewerts.

SEWING DAYS
Sewing days will be Monday and Tuesday, 
March 18 and 19, from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m., with 
a potluck lunch at noon both days. We are in 
need of more hands to help us assemble quilts. 
If you have any questions, please talk one of 
our ladies. You don’t have to commit to both 
days or even a whole day. We welcome helpers 
even if it is only for a short time.

LENTEN SUPPERS
Reminder: Lenten Suppers are served from 
5:30-6:45 p.m. before the Wednesday night 
services. Thank you to everyone who signed 
up to serve!

ITEMS AVAILABLE
Check the table in the basement for items for 
sale – there are many new things! These items 
make great gifts! All money raised will be used 
by the group for their mission donations.

KITCHEN/FOOD DONATIONS
We welcome donations of items for use in the 
kitchen or for serving food. We just ask that 
a note be left stating that it is for general use. 
Sometimes things are left and we don’t know 
if it is for a special occasion or something that 
anyone in the kitchen can use. Thank you.

WNALC NEWSLETTER
You can keep up-to-date on the news and 
happenings of the WNALC at wnalc.org.


